Hi, Everyone,

Welcome to World Literature 271 On-Line. I am Jim Roth, your instructor.  Please read the following carefully.

Beginning Wednesday, January 3, our course will become available in Blackboard including the Week #1 Assignments which you can view in Assignments.  

In the Week #1 Assignments folder you will find, among other items, a quiz which tests your understanding of the Mandatory Prerequisites, our Course Syllabus, and the Welcome to Blackboard.  These three items can be found in Course Information.  Please read them carefully before attempting the quiz.
(Please note: You much meet all of the Mandatory Prerequisites to remain in the course. 
The rest of this week we will concern ourselves with becoming comfortable with Blackboard and the on-line world.  Next week, the week beginning Monday, January 8, the academic assignments will begin.

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns.
Jim-)

